
HoNuAluLA  

October 28, 2020 

Tamara Paltin, Chair 
Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 
County Council 
County of Maui 
200 S. High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

RE: 	Annual Compliance Report on the Change in Zondi,g 
Jar railea 670 (Ordinance 3554) 
PSLU-54(2) 

Dear Council Member Paltin: 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the Honua'ula project MS. I received your letter on 
October 27th and will respond as quickly as possible with a copy of the MS. In the interim, 
please understand 1 have received your request and will respond to you with a digital copy of 
the MS as soon as I can. 

1,000
00  Sin —ly 

_ arles Jencks 
Owner Representative 
Honua'ula Partners, 1.I.0 
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